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Save the Date: 2025 Tom King 
Memorial Junk Day

Tom King Memorial Junk Day has been scheduled for Saturday,
April 26, 2025. More information will be available in February 2025.

New Recreation Coordinator Hired

James Seaton began as our new Recreation Coordinator on Monday, 
November 25. James has over 20 years of experience developing
and managing youth programs. Most recently, he was the Club 
Director for the Boys & Girls Club of Grand Rapids. We are thrilled 
to have James join our team!
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•	 The Township Offices, Police & Fire Administrative Offices, and the Senior Center will be closed   
Monday, December 23 through Wednesday, December 25 and Monday, December 30 through 
Wednesday, January 1.

•	 A reminder about weather-related closings: if Bath Community Schools close due to weather, then 
all Recreation activities will be cancelled and the Senior Center will be closed. These closures will 
also be posted on the Township’s website, Facebook, and WILX Closings.

•	 On Monday, November 18, the Board of Trustees voted to approve a Bath Summer Festival in August 
2025 (similar to the former Bath Days Festival, new name to be determined) as a program of the 
Township to be planned and executed by the Recreation Advisory Committee, with support from 
community volunteers. More information, announcements, and volunteer opportunities will come 
in 2025 as the Recreation Advisory Committee moves through the planning process.

Township News & Events

Township Committee Vacancies
The Township has several Board, Commission, and Committee vacancies for resident members. A full 
list of current vacancies and an Application for Appointment can be found on the Township website or 
obtained from the Township Offices.

The last day of the Bath Community Center Mobile Food Distribution is Thursday, December 12, 2024. 
Beginning January 2025, Bath Township residents should visit the monthly food distribution at the 
Greater Lansing Food Bank Distribution Center (5600 Food Court, Bath MI 48808) held on the last 
Wednesday of the month from 4 - 6 p.m. Please call the Greater Lansing Food Bank at (517) 853-7800 
with any questions or concerns.

Change to Bath Township Mobile Food Distribution
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